
MEMO 
 
 
 

 

Hi everyone, 
 
Following the actions taken since last week, the union has had 3 
days of intense negotiation with STAS.  
 
More actions are currently needed to respectfully inform STAS of 
our problems. To tell them, these are the actions needed: 
 

 Wearing of baseball caps (of your choice or the USW caps) 

 Untied hair 
 
These are the second stage of steps in making our position visible 
and understood to the employer. 
 
This is effective immediately. 
 
Starting Monday November 5

th
 2012, jeans or camo pants should 

be worn by all members. The jeans and camo pants can be worn 
with a belt of your choice.  
 
These actions will last as long as STAS still pushes for major 
concessions and still refuses to address the numerous problems 
brought up by the union. 
  
It is imperative that all members (screeners and PL) participate in 
order to send the strongest possible message to STAS. 
 
It is important that no work slow down take place. 

 
 

November 1st 2012 
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